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“Stop Doing Drag Around Children”: Texas Legislator
Working on Anti-Grooming Bill
Texas state Rep. Bryan Slaton is working on
legislation that would prohibit children from
being allowed in sexually oriented
businesses. The pending legislation was
inspired by a June event in Dallas, where
parents brought young children to a gay bar
for a “Drag the kids to pride” event. In this
interview with The New American at the
2022 Texas GOP Convention, Slaton lays out
the need for common sense and decency.
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
Optional Print Edition
Digital Edition Access
Exclusive Subscriber Content
Audio provided for all articles
Unlimited access to past issues
Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
Cancel anytime.

https://thenewamerican.com/subscribe?utm_source=_pdf
https://thenewamerican.com/subscribe?utm_source=_pdf
https://thenewamerican.com/author/paul-dragu/?utm_source=_pdf

